
 

  
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-305, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Village of Beulah Waste Water Treatment Improvement Project in Fiscal Year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Beulah, located at 7228 Commercial St., 

Beulah, MI 49617. The funding would be used for making necessary repairs and improvements to the Village of 

Beulah’s sewer system to meet the Administrative Consent Order the Village is under with the Michigan 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because having a well-maintained sewer system is integral to sanitation and disease prevention for the residents 

of the Village of Beulah. 

  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the Clean 

Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 


